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Dr. Hector P. Garcia
G. I. FORUM
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Hector:

It was a very special Thanksgiving for many poor people chiefly because of your
generousity. I want to thank you the turkey which you brought to the rectory.
It was so thoughtful and kind of you and so we must say thanks.

I hope your own Thanksgiving was pleasant family get-together and happy time.

Naturally, our benefactors and supporters are always in our Masses and prayers.

I send you my blessing and perosnal regards.

May the Lord keep you safe.

Gratefully and joyfully in the Lord,

Father Hugh Clarke
Rector
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